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Teacher: Miss Waghorn Date: 08.11.24 

 

Hello everyone. Welcome back after half-term! I hope you have all had a lovely break.  

 

Here is what we’ve been getting up to the first week back: 

 

• In English, we have begun our new fiction focus on the genre of Suspense and Action. 

We explored the opening of ‘Harry Potter’ and thought about how a setting creates 

suspense. 

• In our Maths lessons, we have practiced adding and subtracting using a formal 

written method (column addition / subtraction) with exchanges – they have all 

worked really hard on this and have grown in confidence.  

• In Computing, we have practised our spreadsheet skills and created bar charts using 

data in a table.  

• We have immersed ourselves in the role of ‘travel agents’ in Geography and have 

written leaflets about the culture of a North or South American country.  

• Designed our PTFA Christmas cards (!)  

 

Reading: 

 

It is great to see reading done at home. Remember to sign the reads either in the reading 

section at the front of your child’s diary or within the week, the aim is for children to have 

at least 3 reads per week.  

 

Spelling: 

 

I have given out a list of spelling words for this week for children to learn, taken from the 

statutory spelling list. If you could have a look at these over the next week so children are 

confident in spelling them.  

 
Key dates for your diaries are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly 

newsletter at a glance: Weekly Newsletters 2023/2024 | St. Peter's C of E Academy 

(eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk) 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

 
Thank you. I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

 
Miss Waghorn. 
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